6007 HILL STREET NE OLYMPIA, WA 98516
v 360-280-3673 swmat. WAENG@ME.COM

PARKLAND WATER SYSTEM
RECEIVED

SEP 202012
WASH. UT. & TP. COMM

September 20, 2012

Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW,

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Gentlemen:
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I am in receipt of your “Penalty Assessment Order” (DOCKET UW-120867)
bearing a service date of September 13, 2012 and requiring payment of a
penalty in the amount of $450 within ten days (September 23, 2012).
Although we disagree with the findings and pretense of leniency (the
assessed penalty simply honors UTC’s letter of May 14, 2012) we have
enclosed the penalty fee of $450. We previously filled the 2011 and 2012
(effective June 9, 2012) reporis as delineated in the “Order’. Please
acknowledge completion of all “condition” requirements of the “Order”.

We continue to seek deregulation from the UTC in order to preserve the

integrity and survival of the water company. We believe opening and closing

a file drawer “on time” (May 1) is subservient to meeting the needs of our
customers.

Sincerely yours,
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Dennis Burke, PE



